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Thank you for considering HB2025 and I certainly hope you are able to fund these 

important transportation options this year. We absolutely need to provide safe, off-

road, options for children to bike to school. This would help them develope skills and 

behaviors that would benefit them and the community now and in the future. In 

addition, public transportation needs a significant boost.  

 

Please support this bill and, in that way, help our communities become even more 

functional and enjoyable for all. 

 

Pamela Fitzpatrick 


